
 

 

 
     January 25, 2021 
 
 The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in budget work session on the 
above date at 9:00 a.m. in the third floor conference room of the Mahaska County 
courthouse.  Present were the following board members:  Chairman – Mark Groenendyk; 
vice chairman – Steve Wanders and member – Chuck Webb.  Also present: Susan 
Brown, Mahaska County Auditor and Jody Van Patten, Deputy Auditor. 
 
 This morning the board met with Heather Gross, South Central Mental Health 
Region; Dave Sedivec, Peggy Wright, Steve Dixon, Linda Fox, Willie VanWeelden - 
Conservation; Darin Hite - IT; Jamey Robinson, EMA/911; Andrew Ritland - Attorney; 
and Russ VanRenterghem - Sheriff to discuss budget requests for fiscal year 2021-2022. 
 
 No decisions were made today.   
 
      __________________________________ 
                         Mark Groenendyk, Chairman 
                                                                        Mahaska County Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST;________________________________ 
               Susan L. Brown, Mahaska County Auditor 
 
 


